
 
Letter from Jacqui Smith MP Minister of State for Schools and 14-19 
Learners 
 
Please click on the link to see a letter thanking you for your hard work and for 
the contribution to the lives of young people that you and your staff have 
made. It also contains important information on curriculum changes in Key 
Stage 4 Science and Languages with useful sources of advice in these areas. 
 
http://www.teachernet.gov.uk/docbank/index.cfm?id=9522
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